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Dear Mr. Saunin,

It is my great pleasure to welcome Baikal School of Intemational Business, Irkutsk State University
(ISU BSIB) as an institutional member of CEEMAN - the Central and East European Management
Development Association. By joining CEEMAN, whose main goal is the promotion and
development of management education, you confirm your commitment 1o this cause,

We are hoping that your involvement will have a direct impact in CEEMAN's endeavours fo make
a difference in the management education. Af the same fime, we are confident that you will find
your membership to CEEMAN to be a rewarding experience for you.

We will keep you Informed about all news regarding CEEMAN,

| look forward to a mutual cooperation In the future and send you my very best personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

[ )
—— \
Danica Purg .
CEEMAN President \



